
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents 
 
 
 
In these trying times, we are ensuring that the learning of your children goes on. 
  
The children have been given a pack with some learning material that they can use               
at home. It has some Maths textbooks that they can work through, a book to write                
about their experiences or their learning. A few reading books. 
 
They also have access to many free websites to keep up with their learning. 
 
The children have access to a study ladder: ​https://www.studyladder.co.nz/ and          
have their own passwords to log in. 
 
They also have access to sunshine online: ​https://www.sunshineonline.co.nz/  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Pillay 
Middle School Syndicate 
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